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President's Message 

Hello Municipal Clerks!!

Wow what an amazing trip and learning experience!! The 78th Annual
IIMC Conference was held in Alberta, Calgary, Canada – those
attending from Nebraska were myself, Eliza Butler from Omaha, Lea
Ann Doak from McCook, Jaala Johnson from Hickman, Kandis
Koozer from Gretna, Shelbi Pitt from Alliance, Buster Brown former
Omaha Clerk and our Director of Education Ellen Freeman-Wakefield
from UNO.

If you ever have the chance to attend an IIMC Conference we would all recommend it, you meet
Clerks from all over the world and find out that our communities have a lot of the same problems
and successes. I had a meeting with other State and Providence Presidents which was very
informative. We met with other Region VIII East members for a walking tour of the area.

As you can see we had a lot of fun at the events that followed our classes. This is the fourth
conference I’ve been able to attend, next year it will be closer in St. Louis, MO. I do love to travel
and flying is my thing, however my trip home was an eventful one. My flight took me from Alberta
to Atlanta, GA (which yes is right over Nebraska), after my 2-hour layover we boarded the plane.

After not taking off for some time, the pilot came over the loud speaker to say there was a noise in
the back of the plane and maintenance was coming to check it out. Several maintenance men
were on and around the plane and after about another hour the pilot came on again to say he was
refusing the plane and they would be finding us another one. Another 2 hours later we were back
on a new plane headed to Omaha!

My husband Jeff was at the airport to pick me up and we headed back to Ravenna, between
Lincoln and York on interstate we hit a bad storm and our phones, my family and the radio were all
telling us to seek shelter as a tornado had been sited in the area…with no place to go we forged
forward at about 35 miles-per-hour and made it back home at about 3:30 a.m. What a ride!!! But
I’m ready to go again…below are some highlights from our time in Canada! 

Kellie Crowell
NMCA President
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Congratulations to the following individuals who have earned the prestigious Certified Municipal Clerk
(CMC) designation from the International Institute of Municipal Clerk (IIMC):

Shirley Harbin, CMC, City of Bellevue
Tracy A. Burkey, CMC, City of McCook
Lori Matchett, CMC, City of David City

Check out some photos from the conference!
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